

TEST 6

TEST 6

Part 1

FB/Phamvan Manh
Youtube: mrmnh(cambridge)

READING AND
WRITING

Questions 1 – 6

For each question, choose the correct answer.

1

< Back  Contacts

Hi Sarah
I'm watching a film later
with friends. We're going
to the cinema in town.
Do you want to come?
Let me know.
Alice

What should Sarah do?

- A tell Alice if she can join her later
- B meet Alice at the cinema in town
- C invite some friends to the cinema

2

THEATRE TICKETS

On sale in the ticket
office or online
Student discount!

- A Theatre tickets are cheaper online.
- B Students pay less to go to the theatre.
- C Only students can buy these theatre tickets.

3

New Message ✖ ✕ ✖

To: Henry Cc Bcc

From: Sam

I can't find my football shirt. Did you
pick it up after football practice?
Is it in your sports bag?

Thanks

Send 📧 🗑️ 📧

- A Sam has lent Henry his football shirt.
- B Sam's football shirt is in Henry's sports bag.
- C Sam doesn't know where his football shirt is.

4

Great offer!



Buy a pizza and
get free chips!



Monday–Wednesday only

- A Pizzas are cheaper on Mondays and Wednesdays.
- B You pay less for pizza and chips from Monday to Wednesday.
- C Customers get a free pizza with their chips from Monday to Wednesday.

5

Guitar for sale

Birthday present –
never used

£30 cash only

07787 652542

- A The guitar is as good as new.
- B You can pay by cheque.
- C The guitar is a good birthday present.

6

Art Course

Wednesday 7–9

If you're interested email

Jo@photo.ac.uk

All levels welcome

- A There are 7 to 9 people on each course.
- B You can call Jo for more information.
- C Beginners can do the course.

TEST 6

FB/Phamvan Manh
Youtube: mrmanh(cambridge)

READING AND
WRITING

Part 2

Questions 7 – 13

For each question, choose the correct answer.

		Louisa	Josh	Anita
7	Who has always lived in London?	A	B	C
8	Who prefers quiet places?	A	B	C
9	Who started a business in London?	A	B	C
10	Who would like to live somewhere else?	A	B	C
11	Who lives in a home with a view?	A	B	C
12	Who likes London in the spring?	A	B	C
13	Who hates their journey to work?	A	B	C

We ♥ London

Louisa



FB/Phamvan Manh
Youtube: mrmnh(cambridge)

I've lived in London nearly all my life. I love London, but I don't like very crowded, noisy places. I enjoy spending time in the big parks. I love the city in April when they are full of flowers. I have a café in London which I opened two years ago. I travel to work by train. It takes one hour, but I spend the time reading. And I love reading!

Josh



My parents are both from villages, but I was born in London and I've never left. I love being around lots of noise and people. I work for a very successful business in the centre of London. I have a nice apartment – I can see London Bridge from my bedroom window. I'm lucky because I live close to work and it's a pleasant walk from my apartment. I know lots of people hate their journey to work.

Anita



All my family live in London. I went to university in France, but then I came back. London can be very busy and noisy, but I don't mind that. I like big cities. Last spring I went to Tokyo. It was great. My dream is to work there one day. In London, I have a long journey to work and the train is always late. It's the worst part of my day – it's awful! Trains are better in Japan.

Part 3

TEST 6

FB/Phamvan Manh
Youtube: mrmanh(cambridge)

READING AND WRITING

Questions 14 – 18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

The Greek Waiter

Alexis is ten years old and lives in a small village on a beautiful Greek island. Like all children his age, Alexis has just completed Year 4 in primary school. But Alexis is different from other children his age. He doesn't spend the summer on the beach or playing video games. In the busy summer months Alexis spends his days in his family's restaurant. In July and August, the restaurant is very popular with tourists from all over the world. Because he is the only person in his family who can speak English, it is his job to look after the tourists when they eat at the restaurant. He explains the menu to tourists and takes their orders.

Where did he learn his English? There is no school in Alexis's village, and during the school year he travels 12 kilometres every day by bus to a nearby village to go to school. Together with his classmates, two evenings a week, he attends English classes at a language school in the same village. There is no bus service when his classes end, so his mother picks him up and brings him home. Alexis doesn't mind, he enjoys learning English. He wants to be a journalist so he knows languages will be useful. He is very pleased that he can help his family with their business and the tourists are very happy that they can order their meal in English. He's also learnt a lot about cooking and loves the food at the restaurant!



- 14 In the summer, Alexis
- A plays video games and goes to the beach.
 - B spends July and August on another island.
 - C doesn't have a lot of free time.
- 15 Alexis helps his family in the restaurant because he
- A is a good waiter.
 - B likes meeting tourists.
 - C can speak English.
- 16 Where does Alexis go to school?
- A in his village
 - B in another village
 - C in a nearby town
- 17 Where does he learn English?
- A in a language school
 - B in primary school
 - C at home
- 18 What does Alexis want to do when he's older?
- A write news articles
 - B be a language teacher
 - C have his own business

TEST 6

READING AND WRITING

Part 4

Questions 19 – 24

For each question, choose the correct answer.

FB/Phamvan Manh
Youtube: mrmanh(cambridge)

Hip-hop

Hip-hop is more than just a (19)..... of music. For people who love hip hop, it is often a (20)..... of life. The words in the songs are very important as well as how people dance and the way they (21).....

Hip-hop started in the Bronx area of New York City in the 1970s. But like all music, hip-hop had its beginnings in (22)..... kind of music. In the case of hip-hop, this music was African-American music, and some even say African music. Since the 1990s hip-hop has (23)..... very popular all over the world. People have enjoyed hip-hop for more than forty years already. Like rock and roll, it will probably (24)..... to be popular for many more years!

- | | | | | | | |
|----|---|---------|---|-----------|---|--------|
| 19 | A | song | B | band | C | type |
| 20 | A | fashion | B | way | C | reason |
| 21 | A | dress | B | wear | C | show |
| 22 | A | another | B | different | C | other |
| 23 | A | begun | B | arrived | C | become |
| 24 | A | stay | B | continue | C | keep |

Part 5

Questions 25 – 30

For each question, write the correct answer. Write one word for each gap.

Example: 0 why

New Message

From: Sharon

To: Jan Smith

FB/Phamvan Manh
Youtube: mrmanh(cambridge)

Dear Ms Smith,

I was sick today, which is 0 why I wasn't at college. I also can't come to college tomorrow because I have a doctor's appointment 25 the morning. Can you let me know 26 you did today and the homework you gave? I will try to 27 some work from home.

Thanks,

Sharon

Send

New Message

From: Jan Smith

To: Sharon

Dear Sharon,

I'm sorry to hear you've 28 sick. I'm sending you everything we did today and the homework you've got 29 do. I'll send you some more work tomorrow.

I hope 30 feel better soon.

Jan Smith

Send

Part 6

TEST 6

READING AND WRITING

Question 31

Your friend Toni is coming to visit you next Saturday. Write an email to Toni.

FB/Phamvan Manh
Youtube: mrmnh(cambridge)

In your email say:

- **what time** you can **meet** Toni
- **where** you can meet
- what you **plan to do together**.

Write **25 words** or more.

New Message

From: Sharon

To: Jan Smith

Dear Ms Smith,

I was sick today, which is why I wasn't at college. I also can't come to college tomorrow because I have a doctor's appointment this morning. Can you let me know you did today and the homework you gave? I will try to do some work from home.

Thanks,

Sharon

New Message

From: Jan Smith

To: Sharon

Dear Sharon,

I'm sorry to hear you've been sick. I'm sending you everything we did today and the homework you've got to do. I'll send you some more work tomorrow.

I hope you feel better soon.

Jan Smith

Part 7

Question 32

Look at the three pictures.

Write the story shown in the pictures.

Write **35 words** or more.

